
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, January 21, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

Reading Bulletin Board:

Thank you to our library

media specialist, Mrs.

Erickson, for helping us to

promote reading.  We will

soon be announcing a new

reading incentive program

for our school that I will be

sure to share with you.

PowerSchool Parent Portal: Today marks the mid-marking period for trimester 2.

Parents/guardians of students in grades 5-8, please log in to the PowerSchool Parent Portal and

review your child's grades and learning practices progress with them. Please do not hesitate to

contact the teacher directly should you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's

academic progress.

PCR Testing for Vaccinated and Unvaccinated: ANY students in the school can participate in

this optional testing, regardless of age or vaccination status.  Please read the letter and complete

the consent form if you wish for your child to receive the free weekly testing.  We can send a

hard copy home for you to sign if you request it.

Library News: We have already had two snow days and most likely will have more. Here are

some fun learning activities to do at home with your family on snow days: Snow Day Activities.

Enjoy!

Northwest United Club Soccer: Registration is now open. Please click the link for more

information.

Be well,

Dr. Roy

NCES Principal

https://hvrhs.powerschool.com/public/home.html
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mspyBMLcuKI9xQXN3N2rFvWI_JhD-p7E/view?usp=sharing
https://www.whitbyschool.org/passionforlearning/9-fun-snow-day-activities
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1K2Hvx-0d984Nqzqy-Bn9JkSFSmsEwjNh/view?usp=sharing

